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As we quickly approach the end of May, I 
would like to take this opportunity to remind 

you of a few events which will be taking 
place here over the next two weeks: 

 

 



 

Monday 23rd May to Friday 27th May -  
KS2 Assessment Week 
Please be reminded this will be Key Stage 2 Assessment Week 
for all pupils in Primaries 5, 6 and 7.  I would ask that you 
ensure your child attends every day as this is an important 
week here in school 
 

Friday 27th May -Sports Day 
As you are already aware, we plan to hold our Sports Day on 
Friday 27th May and we look forward to all parents/guardians 
coming along that morning to offer support to our children!! 
 
Remember: 

Nursery to P4   
races will be taking place from 9:30am to 10:30am 
 
Primaries 5 to 7  
races will be taking place from 11:00am to 12:00noon 
 

All information regarding this event was sent out earlier this 
week! 
 

Monday 30th May – Anti Bullying and Growth 
Mind-set 
This will be a ‘Fun Day’ when pupils are asked to wear their 
PE Kits instead of their school uniform.   
 
The morning will start with a whole school assembly when a 
special guest will be arriving and will be speaking to the pupils 
about his career and some of the fortunate things he is able 
to do since embracing his differences.   
 
Other themes throughout the day will include living a healthy 
lifestyle, anti-bullying, embracing our own differences and 
discovering our talents.  



 

The rest of the day will involve fun activities both indoors 
and outdoors for all pupils! 
 

Tuesday 31st May – Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations 
As part of Her Majesty The Queen’s forthcoming Platinum 
Jubilee Celebrations, we plan to hold a ‘Fun Day’ here in 
school on Tuesday 31st May to mark this historic occasion. 
 
Throughout the day classes will be involved in various ‘Jubilee 
Themed Activities’ and this will include a specially prepared 
‘Picnic Lunch’.  (A copy of the menu is attached.) 
 
On the day, pupils are encouraged to wear red, white, and 
blue or even purple, to match the theme of the Jubilee 
celebrations. 
 
As well as this being a non-uniform day, a selection of 
inflatables will be arriving in school that morning for all to 
enjoy, therefore please ensure selected clothing is suitable for 
these activities. 
 
We trust that everyone attends school to enjoy these 
celebrations which aims to be an exciting start to the long 
weekend of the Jubilee! 
 
Please be reminded school will be closed for the reminder of 
that week, Wednesday 1st June to Friday 3rd June. 
 

Tuck Shop 
As a treat coming up to the Jubilee Celebrations a Tuck shop 
will be available this Friday (20th May) and next Friday (27th 
May) for all pupils in Primaries 1 to 7.  Please note prices 
will range from 10p to 60p. 
 
  



  


